
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 
OF THE TOWN OF TABER, IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA, HELD 
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, ON 
MONDAY, JANUARY 09, 2017, AT 5:00 PM. 

Councillors 
Brewin, Jack 
Popadynetz, Rick 
Prokop, Andrew 
Ross-Giroux, Laura 
Sparks, Randy 
Strojwas, Joe 

Absent 
De Vlieger, Henk 

Staff 
Armfelt, Cory 
Brennan, Meghan 
Holmen, Aline 
Keer, Raeanne 
Scherer, Gary 
Van Ham, Kerry 
Wannop, Devon 

CALL TO ORDER 

Deputy Mayor Ross-Giroux stated that Mayor De Vlieger was not in 
attendance at this meeting, and assumed the role of Chair. 

Deputy Mayor Ross-Giroux called the Public Hearing to Order at 5:00 
PM. 

TOWN OF TABER NORTHWEST AREA STRUCTURE PLAN BYLAW 
21-2016 

i) Explanation of Purpose of Bylaw 21-2016 Town of Taber 
Northwest Area Structure Plan 

C. Armfelt noted that this Public Hearing was for the purpose of draft 
Town of Taber Northwest Area Structure Plan Bylaw 21-2016. 
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TOWN OF TABER NORTHWEST AREA STRUCTURE PLAN BYLAW 
21-2016 - CONT'D 

i) Explanation of Purpose of Bylaw 21-2016 Town of Taber 
Northwest Area Structure Plan - Cont'd 

The purpose of the Northwest Area Structure Plan is to provide 
guidelines for the development of the Northwest area of town. The 
Area Structure Plan is a requirement of the MGA. 

The proposed plan has been circulated to all affected parties. No 
comments of concern have been received internally, only small 
formatting and spelling problems were identified. Taber Irrigation 
District has contacted Administration with comments on the document. 

ii) Presentation of Written or Oral Briefs AGAINST Bylaw 
21-2016 

Deputy Mayor Ross-Giroux inquired if any written briefs had been 
received Against Bylaw 21-2016. 

C. Armfelt responded that there was none. 

Deputy Ross-Giroux inquired if there was anyone present who wished 
to present an oral brief Against Bylaw 21-2016 at this time, and there 
were none. 

iii) Presentation of Written or Oral Briefs FOR Bylaw 21-2016 

Deputy Mayor Ross-Giroux inquired if any written briefs had been 
received For Bylaw 21-2016. 

C. Armfelt responded that there was none. 

Deputy Ross-Giroux inquired if there was anyone present who wished 
to present an oral brief For Bylaw 21-2016 at this time, and there were 
none. 
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CLOSE OF MEETING 

Deputy Mayor Ross-Giroux declared that the Public Hearing is hereby 
Closed at 5:06 PM. 
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MAYOR -

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE.OFFICER 
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